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Comments: I do not agree with banning helicopter usage in the Chugach National forest WSA near Columbia

Glacier. There are operating mines currently using helicopter access.

 

The WSA near Columbia should be managed as a regular forest NOT a wilderness study area. 

 

Helicopter landing areas should be identified and permitted even in the WSA. 

 

The USFS should "outlaw" drone usage.  That is an FAA responsibility. The USFS does not have control of any

airspace. This is a backdoor attempt at regulating airspace. 

 

 


